
E pharmacy 

 

 

Anand Raathi Insurance Brokers Ltd. 

 

Please note that we have received a WhatsApp and Calling Number – 9154141700 

from Apollo. This is completely dedicated for raising e pharmacy grievances, which will 

be operational from 24th June 2020. 

Kindly respond and report functioning of the dedicated line facility. 

 

The above message is from ARIBL. Please save for your future requirements. 


